
 

0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont 

Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne 

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518. 

Tel: 01494 727469 Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk 

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07521565988 

Twenty – Fifth Sunday of the Year, 18th September 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat 17th Sept 5.00pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 18th Sept  8.00am Latin Mass 

9.30am (Parish Mass) 

Mon 19th Sept 9.30am Feria 

Tue 20th Sept  9.30am  (St. Andrew Kim Tae-gone & Co) 

Thu 22nd Sept 9.30am Feria 

Fri  23rd Sept  7.00pm  Feria 

Sat 17th Sept  6.15pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 18th Sept 11.00am 

Wed 21st Sept 9.30am (St. Matthew, Apostle) 

Fri  23rd Sept  9.30am Feria 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions: Monday to Friday, After Mass Confessions: Friday & Saturday After Mass 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Charles Edward Rich RIP), Sun (Queen 

Elizabeth II), Mon (Brewer RIP), Tue (John McQuillan RIP), 

Thu (Bustin RIP), Fri (Zacharia Family) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Janina Kuzel), Sun (Queen 
Elizabeth II), Wed (Antony & Rosemary RIP), Fri (Leonard 
Joseph Brice RIP) 

 

Requiem Mass for the Queen: As you will know that on 
Monday is the funeral of Queen Elizabeth II. The Diocese has 
instructed us to celebrate a requiem mass for the repose of the 
soul of Queen. So, there will be special readings and other 
prayers during Mass this Sunday, and we shall also sing the 
national anthem at the end of the Mass. 

 
Home Mission Sunday Second Collection this Weekend: 
Home Mission Sunday provides us with the opportunity to 
focus on spreading the Gospel in our local areas. At the same 
time, the second collection for this Sunday supports the work 
of the Home Mission Office. 

 
Bring and Share Event at Our Lady’s this Sunday: Kindly 
arrive at the venue (back garden), at 4.00pm and there will be 
tables with food and drinks and volunteers to assist you. 

 
First Communion Programme 2022-23: Parents kindly 
contact the Parish Secretary via phone or email to book your 
places for the First Communion Classes without further delay. 
This is the last week for admission to both Churches. 

 
Baptism Preparation Classes with Suzette Harris: The next 
online sessions will be on Tuesday 20th September 27th 

September, and 4th October. Please contact the Parish 
Secretary, Debbie to book your places. 

 
Funeral Mass: Gusty Cotterell‘s funeral will be on 
Wednesday 21st September, 12.30 at St. Aidan’s, followed by 
cremation at Chiltern Crematorium. The family invites all to 
attend the funeral Mass and would like you to join them at The 
King’s Arms Hotel, High Street, Amersham. 

Next Monthly Lunch at St. Aidan’s will be on Sunday 25th 

September. The sign-up sheet will be in the narthex. 
 

Baptism: Kindly pray for Bella Price, who will be baptized 

this Sunday after the Mass at St. Aidan’s. Please keep her 

parents, Oliver Price & Joy Barker, Godparents, Rory Price & 

Jennifer Pierce in your prayers. 

Support our Local Food Bank: The need of the food bank 
this week as follows: Long life fruit juice, Fruit squash, Angel 
Delight and tinned custard. 

 
The Relics of Saint Bernadette: As you will be aware, the 

relic of Saint Bernadette Soubirous is currently on a tour of 

Cathedrals around England and Wales. We are blessed that 

the relics will be in our Cathedral in Northampton from 

Monday 10th October - Thursday 13th October. Further 

information  is  available  on  our  diocesan  website 

here https://northamptondiocese.org/relics/ The Cafe 

and St Thomas Centre will be open for the duration of the 

relic visit and you will be welcome to use both of these 

facilities. We require volunteer stewards for the visit. Other 

Cathedrals have experienced a large crowd who come to pray 

beside the relics and although our Cathedral is blessed with a 

committed group of volunteers, we still need more help from 

across the diocese. Any volunteers can fill out our digital form 

here https://northamptondiocese.org/relictour/ 
 

Pakistan Flood Relief Appeal: Thank you for the generous 

contribution towards the above cause. Together we have 

raised £836.47. St. Aidan’s £437.96, Our Lady’s 358.75. 
 

Parish Mass Count: It is the time of the year the Diocese 

wants us to do the mass count. We will be doing it four weeks 

starting from this weekend. I request someone from both 

churches to do the job for the next four weeks. 

 
 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week: Our Lady’s: £455.61 St. Aidan’s: £358.75 Thank You 

 

mailto:parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org
http://www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org/
http://www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk/
https://northamptondiocese.org/relics/
https://northamptondiocese.org/relictour/

